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This Benefits Administration Letter (BAL) transmits a list of government partners (with 
descriptions of who they are, what they have to offer and how to contact them) OPM currently 
has as available resources to agencies. There is a wealth of financial education materials and 
programs – course materials, websites, brochures, newsletters, etc. that have been developed by 
Federal agencies such as the Federal Reserve System, the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
(FDIC), and the Department of Agriculture Cooperative Extension Services.  
 
OPM has partnered with these agencies and others to make their resources available to agencies 
either as speakers for financial education fairs and/or as exhibitors to provide written materials 
for distribution. We will continue identifying other agencies and non-profit organizations to 
create a network of partners agency benefits officers can call upon to assist them in serving their 
employees. 
 
 
 
 
 

Robert F. Danbeck, 
Associate Director  
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Attachment: Network of Government Partners 
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